
Question to Parish Council on behalf of Steve Andrews: 
 
Mr Andrews has now paid the CIL payment on the current development of the Extra 
Care facility at  St Andrews Court, Lyneham and he asks if Lyneham and 
Bradenstoke Parish Council have received their 15% contribution?  As the NDP is as 
far down the process will the contribution be 25%? 
Is the money to be spent on the Parish play parks, and/or is Mr Andrews to be 
consulted on which projects will benefit from the CIL contribution? 
 
Council Response 
 
All monies associated with the CIL contributions for 81 The Green Lyneham (St Andrews 
Court development) have been received by the Parish Council. The Parish Council has 
received the planned 15% distribution (the NDP has not been ratified at this time) and this is 
banked in an earmark for future use. The decision on its use will be for the Parish Council to 
decide. 


